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Classes were visited by the
Leprechaun on Monday in honor

of St. Patrick’s Day.

7th and 8th grade
presented their Math
projects on Thursday.

Great job to all!

8th graders visited Kindergarten & 1st
grade to work on a Psalm Sunday activity. 
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Notes for next week:
Tuesday, May 26th, is a special, extra dress-down day for all students, $2.
Wednesday, May 27th: Full day of school.       Drop-off surprise for PARENTS. Stop at the door at
drop-off and get an Easter egg from the Easter bunny.  One egg per family.  Each egg has a
surprise.       Grades Nursery to 2 will have their Easter parade at 8:30 AM. Grades 4 & 5 Easter
Pageant at 12:45 in the Church.  
School closed for Easter break: Thursday, March 28 to Sunday, April 7.

Notes for after Easter Break:
School reopens Monday, April 8, with dismissal at 1:20 PM.  See attached information on the
eclipse.
Tuesday, April 9, Diocese Math Bee at St. Mark's School in Brooklyn. 5th grader Derek will
represent the school.  
Wednesday, April 10:  New York State ELA exams for grades 4, 6, & 7.
Tuesday, April 16th: FDNY will visit grades PK-5 to do a presentation on Fire Safety.
Wednesday, April 17th: Nutella Waffle Day. A form will be sent home when we return from
break.
Wednesday, April 24th: First annual OLF Career Day. 8:30-10:30am. We are still in need of
volunteers to showcase their careers to students.  Please email Ms. Viviani
(tviviani@ourladyoffatimaschool.org) if you are willing to volunteer.
PLEASE NOTE: Due to public schools being closed, we will not have bus service the week of
April 22nd. If your child regularly takes the bus, please arrange alternative drop off/pick up for
your child that week.

Thank you to the Honor Society who held a successful bake
sale this week.

Our ELA Coach visited Kindergarten this week to
work on their reading and writing skills.


